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ToJimenez, Sergio <sergio.jimenez@sanjoseca.gov>;Kamei, Rosemary <Rosemary.Kamei@sanjoseca.gov>;Torres, Omar <Omar.Torres@sanjoseca.gov>;
Cohen, David <David.Cohen@sanjoseca.gov>;Ortiz, Peter <Peter.Ortiz@sanjoseca.gov>;Davis, Dev <dev.davis@sanjoseca.gov>;Doan, Bien
<Bien.Doan@sanjoseca.gov>;Candelas, Domingo <Domingo.Candelas@sanjoseca.gov>;Foley, Pam <Pam.Foley@sanjoseca.gov>;Batra, Arjun
<arjun.batra@sanjoseca.gov>;Taber, Toni <toni.taber@sanjoseca.gov>;Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>;Mahan, Matt
<Matt.Mahan@sanjoseca.gov>

[External Email]

You don't often get email from_@Lwhyt_hm;m;M

Dear Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Councilmembers.

I understand that this email may be a day late, but the message still applies and is important to our community.

I am writing to express my support for the memorandum by Councilmembers Domingo Candelas and Peter Ortiz on item 7.2
Raging Waters Lease Assignment, Amendment, and Long-term Request For Proposal (RFP) Development. For the
RFP to find a long-term operator, I support additional requirements for a Raging Waters lease agreement that includes a
commitment to ensuring equitable access to the park for all community members.

Raging Waters is a perfect place for our youth get a chance to gain work experience and socialize with different members of
the community. Don't let this opportunity pass for our community without your support.

Every individual should have the opportunity to enjoy the recreational benefits and experiences offered at Raging Waters.
Therefore, I support efforts to ensure equitable access to the water park through initiatives such as local admission rates for
immediate neighborhoods and employment opportunities for local youth.

By prioritizing local hiring and promoting equitable access, we demonstrate our commitment to building a more inclusive and

prosperous City. I urge you to continue championing these efforts and to collaborate with community stakeholders to ensure
their successful implementation.

Thank you for your dedication to serving the needs of our community and for your commitment to promoting equity and
economic opportunity for our community.

Sincerely,

Craig Ferguson

Expect Something Do Something, Do Nothing Expect Nothing...
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